
EXTRAORDINARY MISSION 

MONTH 

October is extraordinary            

mission month.  In                          

partnership with our Catholic 

feeder school, Bishop 

Ullathorne, we are asking for 

donations of unopened               

toiletries that we could pass on 

to the mission team at the 

school.  Any donations will be 

taken to refugee camps where 

there is a huge amount of 

need.  We thank you, in ad-

vance, for your contributions.  

SMOOTHIE BIKE AND SUB 

DAY 

This week has been a               

wonderful opportunity for the 

children to sample a ‘sub-day’ 

in school along with a healthy, 

fruity smoothie.  A bike       

became the smoothie maker 

for the day and the children 

had great day pedalling with 

all their energy to power the 

mixer to make the smoothie.  

Whilst talking of healthy      

lifestyles, next week is        

National Wellbeing week, with 

Thursday being ‘World Mental 

Health Day.’  The children will 

be off timetable for the day 

and will be taking part in some 

activities that promote health 

and well being.  Included in 

this will be the opportunity for 

each child from years 1-6 to                   

experience a yoga session.  

This is good for both their 

emotional well being and their 

fitness.  They will need to have 

their PE kits for this so please 

do make sure that all children 

have it in school  on that day.  

We will post lots of lovely   

pictures of the children       

attempting their sun  
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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

PLEASE NOTE 

THAT MAYDAY 

BANK HOLIDAY 

THIS YEAR 

WILL BE ON A 

FRIDAY 

IT IS FRIDAY 8th 

MAY NOT    

MONDAY 4th 

MAY AS                               

PREVIOUSLY 

SHARED. 

08.10.19 

Football Match @ 

home St John 

Fisher 

09.10.19 

Deposit deadline 

for Y6               

Dol-y-Moch Trip 

18.10.19 

Yr 6—Sing out 

with Joy 
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“Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.” 

salutations and their downward 

facing dogs.  We 

are sure they will 

have a wonderful 

day.  Namaste. 

CAFOD 

Many thanks to all of you who 

sent your children in non uniform 

today, with a donation of £1, to 

send to CAFOD.  We are                    

delighted with the response, 

having raised an amazing £213.  

You are all fantastic!  Thank you 

so much.  

YEAR 6 CONFIRMATION 

The date for this year’s                          

confirmation has been confirmed 

as 12th March at 7.00pm in St. 

Anne’s church.  Mass will be 

celebrated by Bishop William 

Kenney. The first mass of                    

enrolment for both the           

Confirmandi and the children 

receiving First holy Communion 

is on 24th November—9.00 

mass at St. Anne’s. Father David 

will be holding a meeting for the 

parents of the Holy communion 

parents and the confirmation 

parents in Corpus Christi church 

on 17th October at 7.00pm.  

Please do make this vital      

meeting as non-attendance can 

mean the children have to delay 

for a year. We will send          

reminders.  Staff from school will 

be there too to support and to 

answer any questions you might 

have.  

OCTOBER IS THE 

MONTH OF MARY 

Throughout October, we 

think even more deeply 

about our mother, Mary.  

The children will be saying 

the rosary as a whole 

school family and we would 

like to extend the invitation 

to our parents also.  You 

are very welcome to join us 

on Monday 7th October 

and Monday 14th October.  

Please bring your rosary 

beads with you!  The first 

session will be led by me 

but the second session will 

be led by the children in the 

school.  You are most          

welcome, and we hope that 

some of you can make it.  

Praying as a whole school 

community is always so 

powerful.  

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns 

or worries, please do make 

an appointment to see me.  

I am always very keen to 

help.  Have a lovely                

weekend.   Mrs Baylis 



 

“Pride is concerned with WHO is right.  Humility is concerned with WHAT is right.” 

 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R   

Year 1 Ellie Jathan 

Year 2 Zane Iga 

Year 3 Olek Wiktoria 

Year 4 Habi Zaython 

Year 5 Elma-Rose Praise 

Year 6 Gloria Bailey-Rae 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday this week: 

Aishatou, Sarah, Michelle, Zachary 

Class % Target met 

R 96.4 NO 

1 100.0 WINNERS 

2 94.8 NO 

3 98.7 YES 

4 96.4 NO 

5 98.1 YES 

6 99.0 YES 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 19 10 47 4 

2 7 1 31 39 

3 18 2 14 34 

4 4 3 14 21 

5 16 15 54 4 

6 5 5 26 2 




















